

August 8, 2011

TO: Luna Pier Mayor, Mary Liske

Luna Pier Administrator, Greg Stewart

Luna Pier Council Members

RE: Allow FEP Committee to spend up to \$20K on current FEP projects

A motion was made at our July 20, 2011 Flood & Erosion Protection Committee meeting by Chris Heid as follows: "Ask the City to budget \$20,000 of FEP money for the repair and maintenance of dike walls, dredging permits, or other immediate needs." This was passed by all committee members who were present at this meeting.

The committee also requests that this memo be included and placed on the agenda for discussion and action at the August 11th meeting if the City Council needs to approve it.

Thank you and we look forward to hearing your discussion and answer.

Sincerely,

Susan S. Lopes, Chair

Chris Heid, Vice

Linda Emptage, Secretary

Bill Gardner

Charles Gardner

Darrell Adams